
Crossway in the Park 
One of the privileges and responsibilities of God’s people is to 
“make known among the nations what God has done.” (Psalm 
105:1) It brings us joy to share this Good News with other 
people! 

On Sunday, July 13, we will 
have our worship service at 
Lake Lansing South Park, 
combined with a picnic and 
multiple baptisms in Lake 
Lansing. It will be a great 
celebration and we delight in 
good things that God has done 
for us! 

And having our Sunday 
worship gathering at a park 
gives us the special 
opportunity to state publicly 
how good God is! We are 

excited about our church community, and we have been wondering 
how we might 
share it with others. 
And many of us 
have friends who 
would find coming 
to a church building 
a bit uncomfortable. 
So this is a great 
opportunity to 
invite friends and 
neighbors! The 

park is fully accessible to make it easy for anyone to join us. We 
hope and pray that this is an opportunity to help others experience 
what is so valuable to us. 

We will have our worship service around 10am in the bandshell. 
We’ll celebrate some baptisms in the lake. We’ll also have a 
picnic together in one of the pavilions. (We will grill meat, and we 
invite people to bring dishes to share.) 

Would you be willing to help us plan this time?  
We are looking for a team of people to think about this opportunity 
and what we might do to make it compelling for others. Please be in 
touch with Pastor John at johnbell@crosswaymchurch.org.  

Would you pray and invite friends and colleagues 
to join us? 
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